
Between Fall 2024-Summer 2025, Buffalo Sewer Authority 

(BSA) will be requesting proposals and soliciting bids for 

several consultant and construction contracts as part of its 

Queen City Clean Waters program. 

Design consultants, construction contractors, and vendors 

interested in learning more about upcoming capital projects 

opportunities are encouraged to attend this Informational 

“Open House” Session (virtual) scheduled for Wednesday, 

October 16, 2024 at 10:00 am EST. 

In particular, BSA aims to create space for Disadvantaged, 

Woman, and Minority Business Enterprise (D/W/MBE) firms 

to connect with Primes and other partners, advancing our 

mission of community impact and local job creation.

The agenda of this meeting will provide a detailed overview 

of the upcoming projects and an opportunity for potential 

proposers/bidders to ask questions, understand contract 

requirements, and build relationships between potential 

prime/subcontractors and vendors.

QUEEN CITY  
CLEAN WATERS 
 

	• Bird Island Treatment Facility Upgrades

	• Combined Sewer Overflow (CSO) Storage  

	• Real-Time Control Smart Sewers

	• Sewer Improvements & Modifications

Wednesday,  October 16th  
  10:00 - 11:30 am EST

via Microsoft Teams
(An invitation with meeting details will be  

sent after registering)

Consultant, Contractor, and Vendor 
 Informational Session for Upcoming  

BSA Capital Projects Solicitations

Register to Attend:

Scan the QR code to the 
right or go to forms.office.
com/r/Bv6xJVN5eD

https://forms.office.com/r/Bv6xJVN5eD 
https://forms.office.com/r/Bv6xJVN5eD 

